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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: ajf@anthonyjfernandez.com

Sent: Monday, April 11, 2016 3:27 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward1; Xiong, Mai Chong (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 839 Thomas Avenue-Demolition

Importance: High

To whom this concerns, 

The reason for this email to express my concern for the slated hearing regarding the potential demolition of 

839 Thomas Avenue. As someone who is very involved in the community and a property owner in the area I 

feel that there is a better use for the property than to simply tear it down. There is and continues to be many 

vacant lots that have new construction and it is important to preserve the existing housing stock and to do 

everything we can to see that happen. Please reconsider your stance or delay your vote on this home. Thanks 

 

Anthony J. Fernandez 
Real Estate  Consultant 
Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James Anthony James  Real Estate  
Phone.612.978.4461 

Fax.651.925.0320 
Email. AJF@AnthonyJFernandez.com 

www.AnthonyJFernandez.com 

 

 


